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Memo 
 
To: ​ Board of Education 
Cc:​ Scott Warren 
From: ​ Dr. Theresa Dunkin 
Date: ​ September 25, 2025 
Re: ​ Celebrating Success 
 

 
Celebrating Wildcat Success at Sprague through its new ROAR program! 
 
We are excited to present our Wildcat competencies, which are aligned with the district's Portrait of a 
Graduate. These competencies--being respectful, open-minded, always safe and responsible--are 
essential for fostering a positive school culture. To ensure consistent teaching of these values, we have 
developed a behavioral framework that outlines the expected behaviors for students throughout the 
school including hallways, the cafeteria, playground, bathrooms, bus and classrooms. We look forward 
to sharing our progress to date and how this framework will help our students develop crucial skills and 
enhance their interactions with peers and staff.  
 
 


